
At the Middle School, Oshkosh Area School District and Bray 
Architects have been immersed in detailed conversation on overall 
site design and continued dialogue on functionality of the building 
itself. By the first week of October, the user group meetings, 
including staff from Merrill and Webster Stanley, have concluded. 
Bray Architects is making the final push to send construction 
documents out to bid on behalf of the OASD. Design work for the 
upcoming Secure Entry Projects at North High School, West High 
School, Oakwood Elementary School, and Read Elementary School 
is ongoing and includes refining building and site plans. 
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WHAT’S NEW?

THE COMPETITION GYM AT THE NEW MIDDLE SCHOOL

The Oshkosh Area School District and Bray Architects have partnered to gain community feedback on the name 
and mascot for the New Middle School. Over the past two months, our District and Bray Architects have held a 
community meeting for the New Middle School and attended two City of Oshkosh meetings as it relates to the 
traffic impact on the Jackson Field site. 
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THE MEDIA CENTER AT THE NEW MIDDLE SCHOOL

THE EVENTS LOBBY AT THE NEW MIDDLE  SCHOOL



SECURE ENTRY AREA AT READ ELEMENTARY SCHOOL INSIDE THE RECEPTION AREA AT READ ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

OAKWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL REDESIGN

WHAT’S NEXT?
	» By mid-November, the Construction Documents for 

the New Middle School will be sent out to contractors 
for bidding. Results of bidding will be compiled 
towards the end of December with the Board’s 
approval mid-January.

	» The first round of community feedback on the name 
and mascot of the New Middle School’s has been 
collected, and it is currently being evaluated. The list 
will then be narrowed to five options, and OASD will 
be sending out another survey to staff, students, and 
community to select from a handful of options.

	» Over the next month, the OSAD will be reviewing 
additional qualification statements for the General 
Contractor of this summer’s Secure Entry Projects 
at North High School, West High School, Read 
Elementary School, and Oakwood Elementary School.
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THE CAFETERIA AT THE NEW MIDDLE SCHOOL


